[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear CF Family,
We wanted to follow up with you regarding our plans to begin gathering together once again. But first, we want to thank you for participating in the survey that was sent out last week. Your prompt response has proven quite helpful as we make decisions about resuming our worship services and returning to ministry. We so appreciate your input.
At this point, we are hoping to resume Sunday morning worship services on June 14th—just 10 days away. Staff, elders and other ministry leaders are hard at work to make sure we are prepared to do that. It is possible that we may need to delay our opening by a week if we are unable to get everything prepared in time, but at this point that our hope is that we will be together on June 14th. 
As you can imagine, things will be a bit different when we return to corporate worship in our building. As plans come together, we will be communicating those to you as soon as possible. So be on the lookout for further information from us in the days ahead.  And as always, we ask for your prayers as we finalize all the decisions that need to be made in the next few days.
In Him,
The CF Elder Team
